
SAMPLE PULPIT & BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Pulpit Announcement 

As we prepare to celebrate 200 years of Catholicism in Hawaiʻi, we invite all parishioners to 
take part in two special contests to design a logo and a poster for this historic event. 

Contest details and deadlines are available in the parish bulletin and on the parish website. 
We encourage everyone to share their creativity and be part of this milestone celebration. 

Mahalo for your support! 

  

Bulletin version 

200 Years of Catholicism in Hawaiʻi – Logo & Poster Contests 
In preparation for the 200th anniversary of Catholicism in Hawaiʻi, the Diocese is inviting 
parishioners to participate in two creative contests: one to design a logo and another to 
design a poster for this historic celebration. Contest details, instructions, and deadlines 
are available in the parish office and on the parish website. Mahalo for sharing your talents! 

 


